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July 1, 2013
Via IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of Freedom
Telecommunications, Inc.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Freedom Telecommunications, Inc., (“Freedom”), this letter surrenders, effective
as of the date of this letter, the International Section 214 Authorization of Freedom granted in 1B
File No. ITC-214-20070928-00394 (Granted: DA 07-4377, October 19, 2007) (the “International
214 Authority™).

Freedom is a dark fiber provider in California and has never provided international
telecommunications services - or any telecommunications services at all, for that matter.
Freedom does not foresee ever offering regulated international services and thus has no need for
the International 214 Authority. Because Freedom has never served any customers or have any
active telecommunications operations (nor has it ever had any telecommunications customers),
Freedom respectfully submits that the surrender of its International 214 Authority is reasonable
and necessary and will not be disruptive to the present or future public interest, convenience and
necessity.

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at 909-560-
7585.

Respectfully submitted,

: Mlchael L. Pendleton, COO and General Counsel
Freedom Telecommunications

11110 Ohio Avenue Suite 111

Los Angeles, CA 90025

Office 1: 310-312-1818

Office 2: 310-823-3336

C: 909-560-7585
mlpendle@freedomdarkfiber.com
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